
November 26, 2012 
 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M.  
November 26, 2012, adjourned from November 19, 2012. 
 
 Present:  Supervisors Durby, Stensrud and Wubben  
 Absent:    
 

On a motion by Wubben and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the November 19, 2012 Board Meeting and approve the 

agenda for November 26, 2012.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Shaun Thompson discussed purchasing tax sale certificate #90-04 and #89-27, 

and discussed parcel 1126376006.  The Board is requesting Adam Sauer, County 

Attorney to contact adjacent landowners to come up with a fair solution to the railroad 

right away.     

Jim Witt, Engineer discussed secondary road and drainage district matters. 

On a motion by Wubben and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve bills for DD 3-11, DD 35-89 and DD 68-136 Lat 2 from Kossuth County for 

B&W Spraying.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Stensrud and seconded by Wubben the Supervisors moved to 

approve the petition and bill for DD 41.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Jim Witt, Engineer discussed his report on DD 6 Lat 5.  On a motion by Wubben 

and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to pay the bill for damage on Paul 

Steinberg’s field cultivator.  Ayes – Wubben, Nays – Stensrud and Durby.  Motion failed.  

On a motion by Stensrud and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to accept 

Jim’s report with an amendment to approve payment of $150.00 to repair the cultivator, 

which will be paid from the Drainage District.  Ayes – Stensrud and Durby, Nays – 

Wubben.  Motion carried.  On a motion by Wubben and seconded by Stensrud the 

Supervisors moved to table Paul Steinberg’s tree discussion until more information is 

gathered and Jim Witt talks to the IDOT about placement of the trees.  All voted aye.  

Motion carried. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. December 3, 2012. 
 
 
__________________________ 
Terry Durby, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
  Karla Niederkofler, Auditor 
 


